
December 2 and 3 is the Federal Government Public
Holiday to mark the 53rd National Day
This came based on the Cabinet’s resolution regarding the approved official holiday agenda for the public
and private sectors in the UAE for the year 2024, according to a circular issued by FAHR and addressed to
all ministries and federal entities.
On this special day, FAHR extended its warmest congratulations to the leadership, government, citizens
and residents of the UAE, praying to God to bless the country with more development and prosperity.
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